
 
 
 

 
     

 

 

 

 

July 25, 2018 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

As you most likely are aware, California's Proposition 65 warning requirements will change on 

August 30, 2018.  The State's list of carcinogens and reproductive toxins contains nearly 900 

chemicals, some with specific risk assessments stated as No Significant Dose Level (NSDL, for 

carcinogens) or Maximum Allowable Dose Levels (MADL, for reproductive toxicants). 

 

To the best of our knowledge and abilities, all products provided by HS Manufacturing, LLC; 

HS Foam Fabricators, LLC and HSM Diversified Products & Services, LLC (collectively, 

“HSM”) do not contain any of the listed Prop 65 chemicals nor do they have content that exceeds 

NSDL and MADL limits. 

 

We see no reason to utilize Prop 65 warning labels on your products due to your use of HSM 

products/components. Therefore the new labeling requirement - in which specific Prop 65 

chemicals must be listed on a product's label - does not apply due to your use of any HSM 

product.  

We at HSM are not Prop 65 experts.  This letter is not  legal opinion.  We recommend that you 

seek legal counsel specific to your own situation regarding Prop 65 requirements.   

OEHHA, the Prop 65 administrative body, provides an informative set of FAQs on the new 

requirements at  https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/new-proposition-65-warnings . 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Bobby Bush 

Director- Foam Specification/Compliance 

bwbush@hickorysprings.com 


